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Classic Shield Rugby League Knockout Competition 2021 
Thursday, May 20, 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The PSSA Classic Shield Rugby League State Knockout Competition will be held on Thursday, 27th May 2021 at Pambula 
Sports Ground. This year we are covering the first few rounds of the competition in a gala day format, run by the CRL. 
This means that our teams will get at least 2 games. If they are the winners on the day, they will progress to the next 
round against other South Coast regional teams. Your child has been selected to represent Merimbula Public School in 
this competition. 

Players will need to provide their own boots. Mouthguards are compulsory and headgear is highly recommended. Your 
child will also need a broad brimmed hat, sunscreen and a water bottle. Students wearing shoulder pads must wear 
official and approved rugby league pads. Students with Asthma/anaphylaxis/medication must have provided such to the 
school, with their Action Plan. 

A copy of the draw will be given to students when all schools have confirmed entry and when the draw has been 
published. Game times will be included in the draw. It is anticipated that students will be at the ground from 9.15am to 
2.30pm (TBC). Students are to meet Mr Morris at the ground, 45 minutes prior to our first game, to collect their uniform 
and warm up. Confirmation of times will be shared when we have them (via Facebook). 

Due to COVID-19 restrictions, parents/caregivers will need to maintain 1.5m of physical distancing at all times, and sign 
in using the QR Code at the ground. Spectators are welcome. 

Craig Morris 
Rugby League Co-ordinator 
  _____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

PSSA Rugby League State Knockout Competition Permission Note 2021 
Please return to the office by Friday, May 21. 

Dear Mr Morris, 

I give my child_______________________________________________________ of class _______ permission to 
participate in the PSSA Rugby League State Knockout Gala Day at Pambula Sports Ground- Thursday, May 27 2021. While 
I appreciate the efforts made by the school to minimise the possibility of injury, I understand that there will remain some 
degree of risk inherent in participation in what is essentially a body contact sport. I understand that the wearing of a 
correctly fitted mouthguard is mandatory in all games and training sessions.  

Under no circumstances should my child/ward be allowed to play/trial in the following positions:  
_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
I understand that I am responsible for organising my child’s transport to/from the game, and that my child needs to 
provide their own boots/mouthguard and that headgear is highly recommended. In the event of injury or illness, I 
authorise the seeking of such medical assistance on my behalf that my child may require. 

Special needs of my child of which you should be aware are: _______________________________________________ 
 

Parent/Carer Name: ____________________________________________ Signed: _____________________________ 

Date: ___________________________________________________ Phone: __________________________________ 


